
 

 

Please consider a donation to our 

Silent Auction 

 

Proceeds not only help to continue our 

community service efforts, they also assist with 

keeping our show returning each year. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and for 

choosing to spend your Saturday with us!!! 

 

The Kaw Valley Woodcarvers 


